

MEMORANDUM

To: Faculty of Architecture and Planning

From: Frank Harvey, Provost and Vice-President Academic

Date: June 14, 2024

Re: Reappointment of Dean of Architecture and Planning

I am happy to announce the reappointment of Dr. Graham Gagnon, for a five-year term as Dean of Architecture and Planning starting on July 1, 2024.

Dean Gagnon started in the role in July 2021 with a mandate to provide visionary and strategic leadership to support the Faculty and its two Schools as they make plans for their continued success and functional alignment within the Dalhousie community and develop a vision and strategic path that will allow both Schools to thrive into the future.

This was a significant undertaking for any leader and at the time the university was dealing with the COVID-19 pandemic and conducting most activities virtually, which compounded the challenges any new Dean would face in their efforts to achieve these objectives. I would like to thank the Dean for his very strong leadership of the Faculty of Architecture and Planning throughout his first term and I look forward to Graham's continued momentum and success over the next five years.

It was clear through this process that Dr. Gagnon is excited about the Faculty and its potential to impact Dalhousie and the region. Please join me in warmly congratulating Dr. Gagnon on his reappointment as Dean of Architecture and Planning.

Sincerely,

Frank Harvey
Provost and Vice-President Academic

Dalhousie sits on the Traditional Territory of the Mi'kmaq. We are all Treaty People.

We recognize that African Nova Scotians are a distinct people whose histories, legacies and contributions have enriched that part of Mi'kma'ki known as Nova Scotia for over 400 years.

OFFICE OF THE PROVOST AND VICE-PROVOST ACADEMIC